
 
 

Support Staff Conference scheduled for April 26 

Central California support staff are invited 
to attend the 30th Annual Tulare County 
Support Staff Conference. 

Along with great food, prizes, and the 
opportunity to network with support staff 
from across the Valley, this year's 
attendees will get to choose from breakout 
sessions that include presentations on a 
variety of personal financial and wellness 
topics, useful technology trainings, and 
more. 

Thomas Murray will serve as the keynote 

https://tcoe.org/supportstaff


support staff; $65 per person for staff outside Tulare County. Registration closes on 
April 12. 

For more information, contact Marlene Moreno at marlenem@tcoe.org or call (559) 
733- 6302. 

mailto:marlenem@tcoe.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe_zUTWNeWyRmA3l1KgN55A-8k4prX3TRSORuGG3HQR8etokQ/viewform


The FNL Lip Sync Battle was created over 30 years ago as a fun, life-affirming event to 
help young people develop their courage and inner strength to lead lives free from 
alcohol, tobacco, drugs, and gangs. 

For more information on the FNL Lip Sync Battle, contact Brittaney Quinonez 
at brittaney.quinonez@toce.org, or at (559) 651-0155. 
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~ The Friday Night Live Lip Sync Battle returns this April 28 for students in grades 6-8. 
Teachers are invited to register their teams by March 1.  

 

Circle J-Norris Ranch to host annual Biodiversity 
Festival March 11 

 

The public is invited to attend and participate in fun, hands-on outdoor activities at the 
annual Circle J-Norris Ranch Biodiversity Festival on Saturday, March 11. The free 
event is hosted in partnership with Alianza Ecologista and includes nature walks, native 

mailto:brittaney.quinonez@toce.org


A program of the SCICON school of outdoor education, Circle J-Norris Ranch is located 
at 41893 Yokohl Valley Road in Springville. Circle J offers all grade levels a wide variety 
of field study experiences. 

For more information on the Biodiversity Festival, contact Amanda Driver 
at circlej@tcoe.org or (559) 539-2263. 

 

Around the County 

 

Two Tulare County high school seniors win $10K 
scholarships 

 

mailto:circlej@tcoe.org


college or university to major in an agricultural field. The scholarships will be disbursed 
over four years at $2,500 per year, per student. 

The scholarship – now in its 16th year - was created as a partnership between the 
World Ag Expo and E.M. Tharp to support agriculture education and careers. High 
school seniors from Madera, Fresno, Tulare, Kings, and Kern counties are eligible to 
apply. For more information, visit www.worldagexpo.com/attendees/scholarships. 
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~ Caleb Callison of Central Valley Christian High School (left) and Sophia Gomes (right) 
of Tulare Western High School are the two recipients of the annual “We Believe in 
Growing” scholarship. The pair pose with Charlie Simpson of E.M. Tharp, Inc. – the 
Porterville-based truck sales and service company that created the scholarship in 
partnership with the World Ag Expo in 2007.  

http://www.worldagexpo.com/attendees/scholarships
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